Lucas Clarke

Michael Jones < @virginaustralia.com> From:

Friday, 12 June 2020 9:06 AM Sent:

The Premier; treasurer@ministerial.qld.gov.au; To:

statedevelopment@ministerial.qld.gov.au; tourism@ministerial.qld.gov.au

priority tourism/ QLD Post COVID recovery support Subject: **Attachments:**

QLD Post COVID recovery support 200612.pdf

Dear Premier

SUPPORT FOR THE QUEENSLAND TOURISM INDUSTRY

Like all Queenslanders we, at Virgin Australia, recognise the enormous challenges you and your Government have been confronted with as a result of the COVID-19 health and economic crisis. We are grateful for the decisive action that has been taken to protect the health of our community, however, as result these and wider protection mechanisms globally, our company and our industry have been devastated.

Despite our predicament we are determined to prevail and to once again stand on our own feet and as part of this process we have re-commenced flying and are now looking to focus on our recovery and assisting in the stimulus for key markets like the Queensland economy.

As a key Queensland employer and significant contributor to the Queensland tourism industry, we are very keen to safely ramp up our flying to help accelerate the Queensland's economic recovery and get our people and those across the industry back to work.

Therefore, I attach a proposal for cooperation with your Government that we believe will benefit the state and our business by returning us to the sky faster.

The proposal has been designed to:

- a. Help secure the successful sale of our airline by reducing risk for bidders and administrators; and
- b. Help Virgin protect the jobs of our people and those of tourism industry they we are a part of.

We look forward to working directly with the relevant departments in your government on the details of this proposal.

Kind regards,

Michael Jones

on behalf of Paul Scurrah CEO

Michael Jones Chief Strategy & Corporate Development Officer Virgin Australia Group 56 Edmonstone St, Bowen Hills QLD 4006 $M \mid \mid$ P | + <u>@virginaustralia.com</u>

Executive Assistant | Annette Raven M

E @virginaustralia.com

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

The content of this e-mail, including any attachments, is a confidential communication between Virgin Australia Airlines Pty Ltd (Virgin Australia) or its related entities (or the sender if this email is a private communication) and the intended addressee and is for the sole use of that intended addressee. If you are not the intended addressee, any use, interference with, disclosure or copying of this material is unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender immediately and then delete the message and any attachment(s). There is no warranty that this email is error, virus or defect free. This email is also subject to copyright. No part of it should be reproduced, adapted or communicated without the written consent of the copyright owner. If this is a private communication it does not represent the views of Virgin Australia or its related entities. Please be aware that the contents of any emails sent to or from Virgin Australia or its related entities may be periodically monitored and reviewed. Virgin Australia and its related entities respect your privacy. Our privacy policy can be accessed from our website: www.virginaustralia.com